
Installation of Pedestrian Crossing—Kent Street   

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

• Installation of pedestrian crossing and 
associated traffic signage. 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for the installation of a 
pedestrian crossing in Kent Street adjacent to the 
Federal Carpark. 

 

There have been numerous requests in recent years 

for the installation of a pedestrian crossing in Kent 

Street adjacent to the entrance to the Federal 

Carpark.  Pedestrian counts were undertaken in this 

area which indicated that there was a sufficient 

number of pedestrian movements to warrant the 

installation of a pedestrian crossing at this location. 

 

PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$5,000 

Note: Project milestones are subject to weather and may 

change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
Sept 2021 Construction Period 

 Sept 2021 Project Completion 

                                      August 2021 

The traffic management plan that will be put in place 

during the installation of the pedestrian crossing will 

be developed prior to works commencing. 




